
ANNOUNCEMENTS FRIDAY, MAR 7, 2024 

Good morning! Today is Friday March 7th and it is Week 1 Day 2.   

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
Before we begin today's announcements, we will acknowledge that we live, learn and work on 
the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and Musqueam First Nations and all of the 
Hun’qumi’num speaking people who have been stewards of this land since time immemorial.  
We also offer respect to all the Elders who have gone before us and to the Elders and First 
Nation people who are with us today. 
 
OTHER 
 
Attention all students – TODAY is the last day to complete course selection in MyEd. Please 
ensure that you select direct alternatives for all your chosen courses. If you have forgotten how 
to log into My Ed, there is a QR code at the office. 
 
Hey Pacers!  Have you purchased your 2025 Yearbook yet?  Make sure you check on parent 
connect to confirm you have paid your Yearbook fee or check at the office.  All Yearbooks must 
be ordered before spring break - they will not be available to purchase in June.  Don't miss out 
and make sure you order your Yearbook now! 

Check out the Lost & Found and pick up your items before Spring Break. The lost & found is 
outside the counselling office.  We currently have clothing items and a high volume of water 
bottles. DEADLINE is FRIDAY, March 14th by 3pm.  All remaining items will then be 
donated to a local thrift store.  

Do you want service hours? Do you want to volunteer for Parent Teacher Interviews? Please 
sign up with a teacher or sign up at the office with the QR code.   

Attention Student Voice participants – The next meeting for student voice is Thursday March 
13th at Flex. Please sign up for Flex with Ms Macintosh. 

Reminder to all students to hand in their completed February service hour forms to the office.  

Attention Ski Club Members! Get ready to hit the slopes! There’s a mandatory Ski Club 
meeting TODAY at lunch in the theatre, don’t miss it! Still want in?  

Attention Grade 10-12 students: If you are looking for a job this spring or summer, DSS's first 
hiring fair will be next Monday during flex.  Please sign up for Ms. Day's flex 

Are you in grade 10-12 and interested in a career in the Skilled Trades? The Career Programs 
department is hosting a field trip to the Skills Canada Provincial Competition on April 16th.  If 
you have an interest in a hands-on skills career, see Ms. Day for more information or pick up a 
permission form outside her office in the career area. 

A note to all grade 10 and 11 students who are interested in the field trip to tour the Biomedical 
and Health Science facilities at KPU Surrey on March 13th: the bus is now full. Names are being 
taken on a waitlist for any changes and a possible second field trip.  All students who have 
dropped off their permission forms should check their email to see if they have a spot. See Ms. 
Day if you have any questions. 



Attention Theatre Company Mamma Mia! Cast -Please make sure to check the Theatre 
Company Google Classroom for Scene Blocking during Flex. Schedule is also posted in the 
Dressing Room Hallway.  

 CLUBS 

DYAC will be holding a meeting in the library during lunch today! If you’re interested in making a 
difference and being part of a like-minded group, feel free to drop by. New members are always 
welcome.  

Do you love STEM and are looking to join this year’s regional science fair? Join the DSS STEM 
innovators club! WE meet every Friday lunch in room 1730.  

GRADS 

Hey grads!  It's time to make your mark on the Yearbook!  Come on down to the office to sign 
the grad signature page in the Yearbook! The poster will be until Thursday, March 13 - don't 
miss out! 

Would the following students please mark their calendars for a meeting with Mrs. Hansen on 
Monday during B  Block (first period)!   

• Almehdi Alghazed,  
• Bachan Athwal 
• Tessa Auwens 
• Scout Bader 
• Addison Brookes 

SPORTS 

All girls in grade 8-10 are welcome to try out for the junior girls soccer team next week.  Two 
sessions will be held on March 11th and 13th at Dugald Morrison Turf from 3:15 to 5pm.  Please 
sign up via the QR codes posted outside the east gym ahead of time.  See Mr. Close for any 
questions.   

Spring tryouts are now posted on deltapacerathletics.ca and athletics Instagram page. You can 
also check out the bulletin board of the PHE hallway to see updates! 

Cheerleaders, please wear your uniforms, including bows and white sneakers, to practice next 
Monday. The yearbook will be there to take photos. Please see Ms. Spencer if you have any 
questions.  
 
Hey Pacers, the first round of senior badminton tryouts are happening TODAY after school in 
the gym. Swing by and give it a shot! 
 
Gymnastics team members, there is a short mandatory meeting TODAY in Mr. Ross's room at 
lunch. Please arrive on time, it will be quick 
 
 
 



PACER PRIDE 
 
Every Friday, we recognize students for showing their Pacer Pride. Students who demonstrate 
outstanding levels of participation, achievement, care, exploration, or respect are nominated by 
their teachers and the name goes into a draw to receive a prize. Today’s Pacer Prize winners 
are:  

• Eunice Chu 
• Bianka Yoshitome 
• Mia Gagnon 
• Eve Hastie 

 
Please come to the office to claim your prize. 

PACER BISTRO 
 
The specials in the Pacer Bistro today are Chicken Schnitzel with Herb Roasted Potatoes & 
Glazed Dill Carrots and Split Pea & Ham Soup.  
 
Thanks for listening and have a wonderful weekend! 


